
 

 
 

Office of the Principal 
 
To:   Dr. Stephen Caliendo 
 
From:  Brian K. Wegley 
 
Re: Certified Rehires – 2012-13 
 
Date:  July 16, 2012 

 
 
 
 

 
At this point in time the following rehires are recommended by Glenbrook South High School. 
These slight FTE adjustments that are needed to handle enrollments increases that have occurred as 
the schedule has been created. 
 

Last Name 
First 
Name Dept. Rehire FTE 

Hamilton Matt 
 
SPED  Rehire at 1.0 

Lialios Joanna Soc. Stud. Rehire from 0.7 to 1.0 
Williams Meghan SPED Rehire at 1.0 
    

 
 
With these changes, Glenbrook South remains within our FTE allocation. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information.   
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